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     Bulletin 

D-00-00-0 

Date:   June 17, 2021 
 
Bulletin:  All Dealers and Tag & Title Services   

 
From:  Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services  
 
Subject:  MDOT MVA Offices and VEIP Stations to Close in Observance of 

Juneteenth Holiday 
 

The Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle Administration (MDOT 
MVA) will close all branch offices and Vehicle Emission Inspection Program (VEIP) 
stations on Friday, June 18, in observance of Juneteenth National Independence Day. 
MDOT MVA branch offices will reopen Saturday, June 19 by appointment 
only. Customers with impacted appointments will be contacted. VEIP testing will also 
resume June 19 and does not require an appointment. 

 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact your local MDOT MVA Branch or 
MDOT MVA Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services at 410-787-2952 or 
mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov     
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